with the line of other signs placed at the roadway. There is sufficient space between the proposed
location and signs on the same side of the right-of-ways; it is a variance for the distance across the
street that is being requested. Further, granting the variance will not confer me with any special
privileges that are denied to those around me. Finally, the variance is in harmony with the purpose
and intent of the ULDC.

Thank you for your consideration in the requested variance for this property. If I can answer any
questions about this request, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

David Cass Burch
President of Smith Motors, Inc. d/b/a Cass Burch Chrysler



